NO N	NAME & TITLE	Jill P. Carter, Director	CITY of	
	AGENCY NAME & ADDRESS	Office of Civil Rights & Wage Enforcement 7 E. Redwood Street, 9 th Floor 410-396-3141	BALTIMORE	COLLID 1797
	SUBJECT	City Council Bill 17-0063 Citizens Advisory Commission for Public Safety	MEMO	

The Honorable Councilman, Brandon Scott Chair, Labor Committee, Baltimore City Council Room 500 City Hall, 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore, Maryland 21202 June 5, 2017

On behalf of the Baltimore City Office of Civil Rights and Wage Enforcement (OCRWE), I appreciate the opportunity to weigh in on the above referenced bill.

Should the bill pass, we feel the citizen members from the nine (9) police districts, proposed under the bill, should be comprised of existing members of the Civilian Review Board which currently consists of representatives from each of the nine (9) police districts. We believe many of the stated goals could be achieved by increasing the authority and resources of the existing Civilian Review Board.

Position: NO POSITION

JPC:st

cc: Kyron Banks, Legislative Liaison to City Council
Sheila Wyche, Secretary, Mayor's Office of Government Relations
Natawna B. Austin, Executive Secretary